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Addendum No. 3               August 23, 2022 

 
City Project Nos.: 22-001 & 22-017 

Wayside Drive Reconstruction and Sewer Replacement Project 
 
 
Plan holders: 
 
This addendum provides a response to the questions submitted to the City. 
 

Item No. 1: 

The following questions were received regarding license classification requirements: 

Q(a): “We have a question regarding the attached License requirements. The sentence states that 
both a Class A and C-10 are required. Should it read “either”, or are both in fact required?” 
 
Q(b): “Page 1 in the notice to contractors say that to bid you must have both of the following 
contractor licenses: Class A and C-10.  Is that correct? Just to clarify. The General Contractor has 
to have both licenses themself.  In other words if I have an A License only and I get a subcontract 
quote who has a C10 license is that sufficient?” 
 
Q(c): “Please clarify the license requirements on the bottom of page 1 of the Notice to Contractors. 
Is the Prime Contractor bidding the project to possess a C-10 (Electrical) license? Typically, 
subcontractors are performing specialty work and possess the required license; does this not 
suffice as typical on other public works projects?  
Of the 56 bid items on this project, only one bid item pertains to Electrical scope (#56 Traffic Signal 
Intersection Loop Detectors), and the remainder of the project is Sewer and Roadway rehab.” 
 
A: C-10 License requirement may be satisfied through a sub-contractor possessing a C-10 License. 
Sub-contractor’s information shall be listed on the “SUB-CONTRACTORS” list and clearly identified 
as possessing a C-10 License. 
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